Child's name:

This information is optional, but it is very helpful for us!

Seeking

Child's birthday:

Where did you receive our brochure?

(Please name the school!)

Child Scientists!

Parent/Guardian name(s):

Do you have any questions or comments?

Phone #s:

Email:

Best time and method to reach you:

Languages spoken at home:

Our research is made possible by the generous participation of families like yours! Thank you!

Harvard Laboratory for **Developmental Studies**

617~384~8357

kidlab@g.harvard.edu

https://software.rc.fas.harvard.edu/lds/

Children are little scientists!

We are seeking children to participate in our studies.

We study how children develop language and related skills.

Time for science?

We schedule at times most convenient for your family.

Our lab is conveniently located near the Harvard Square T.
We also provide parking during the study.

You can stay with your child the entire time.

We welcome families of all sorts, and our researchers love to play!

How do we do it?

Our studies are designed as games for children.

Children see pictures or videos, and answer questions by pointing or speaking.

Parents complete questionnaires about their child's development.

To study how children understand language moment-to-moment, we use eye-tracker computers.

They look like a regular computer, but they measure where the child looks while listening to sentences. You can learn more at: www.tobii.com

Each child receives a small thank-you gift* for participating.

*Families can stop participating at any time for any reason and they will still receive a gift.

Interested?

Call us:

617~496~7175

Email us:

kidlab@g.harvard.edu

Visit us on the web:

https://software.rc.fas.harvard.edu/lds/

https://www.facebook.com/laboratoryfordevelopmentalstudies

Or return the form on the back of this brochure!

We are happy to answer all your questions!